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Eventually, you will totally discover a extra experience and carrying out by spending more cash. still when? pull off you receive that you require to get those all
needs past having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even more
approximately the globe, experience, some places, with history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your totally own era to perform reviewing habit. in the midst of guides you could enjoy now is Modoc Story Greatest Elephant Lived below.

mothers a newborn lamb—a lamb that just happens to be white with black spots!
Stories of playful love, including the fox and the hound who become inseparable.
And stories of orphaned animals who have found family-like ties in unexpected
combinations, like the elephant who’s bonded with sea lions, goats, and other
animals in her walks around the Oregon Zoo. Ms. Holland has interviewed
scientists, zoologists, and animal caretakers from around the world, tracking down
firsthand sources and eyewitnesses. The stories are written with journalistic
integrity and detail—and always filled with the author’s deep affection for her
subjects.
The World's Greatest Lion Ralph Helfer 2012-07-05 From the creators of The World's
Greatest Elephant comes the real-life story of the MGM Studios Lion. Perhaps the
most recognizable Hollywood animal--outside of Lassie--is "Leo the Lion," MGM
Studios' famous mascot. For decades his image introduced hundreds of motion
pictures, and Zamba the lion acted in dozens more. But he wasn't always a
Hollywood star, and he certainly proved to be much more. This real-life story of
Zamba, told by world-renowned animal behaviorist Ralph Helfer and Caldecott Honor
recipient Ted Lewin, follows the famous lion from an orphaned cub in Africa to
iconic Hollywood actor. But Zamba's greatest role wasn't scripted and it certainly
wasn't captured on film. In 1969, the canyon that housed Ralph Helfer's animal
ranch was ravaged by floods. As death claimed many of the animals, dozens were led
to safety by one heroic lion. Zamba's story, beautifully told and illustrated, is
one that will entertain and inspire--both cubs and lions.
Modoc Ralph Helfer 2009-10-13 "Once I started this incomparable story, I couldn't
put it down, and I cannot get it out of my mind—nor will I ever. The message of
what can be accomplished by training through affection and joy will thrill all
animal lovers." —Betty White A captivating true story of loyalty, friendship, and
high adventure that spans several decades and three continents, Modoc is one of
the most remarkable true stories ever told, perfect for fans of The Zookeeper's
Wife or Water for Elephants. Raised together in a small German circus town, a boy
and an elephant formed a bond that would last their entire lives, and would be
tested time and again: through a near-fatal shipwreck in the Indian Ocean, an
apprenticeship with the legendary Mahout elephant trainers in the Indian teak
forests, and their eventual rise to circus stardom in 1940s New York City. As the
African Sun-Times put it, Modoc is "heartwarming. . . probably the greatest love
story ever told."
Saving the White Lions Linda Tucker 2013-05-07 In this captivating, suspenseful
memoir, white lion conservationist Linda Tucker describes her perilous struggle to
protect the sacred white lion from the merciless and mafia-like trophy-hunting
industry, armed only with her indomitable spirit and total devotion. Her story
begins in 1991 with a heart-stopping misadventure in the Timbavati Reserve of

The Success System that Never Fails William Clement Stone 2019-03-27 Why does one
man succeed and another fail? There is an answer. And it will be found in this
book. Often the rules for success are so simple and so obvious they aren't even
seen. But when you search for them, you, too, can find them. And during the search
something wonderful happens—you acquire knowledge, you gain experience and you
become inspired. And then you begin to realize the necessary ingredients for
success. All of these things and more can be yours if you will follow a few simple
rules and put to work the easy to follow principles in this book. Within these
pages, it is proven that success can be reduced to a formula…to a system that
NEVER fails. In your hands lies the golden key to a glittering future and the true
riches of life.
An Elephant in My Kitchen Françoise Malby-Anthony 2019-11-05 THE INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER "Malby-Anthony offers a book of great inspiration and wide appeal to
nature-loving readers." —Publishers Weekly A heart-warming sequel to the
international bestseller The Elephant Whisperer, by Lawrence Anthony's wife
Françoise Malby-Anthony. A chic Parisienne, Françoise never expected to find
herself living on a South African game reserve. But then she fell in love with
conservationist Lawrence Anthony and everything changed. After Lawrence’s death,
Françoise faced the daunting responsibility of running Thula Thula without him.
Poachers attacked their rhinos, their security team wouldn’t take orders from a
woman and the authorities were threatening to cull their beloved elephant family.
On top of that, the herd’s feisty new matriarch Frankie didn’t like her. In this
heart-warming and moving book, Françoise describes how she fought to protect the
herd and to make her dream of building a wildlife rescue center a reality. She
found herself caring for a lost baby elephant who turned up at her house, and
offering refuge to traumatized orphaned rhinos, and a hippo called Charlie who was
scared of water. As she learned to trust herself, she discovered she’d had Frankie
wrong all along. Filled with extraordinary animals and the humans who dedicate
their lives to saving them, An Elephant in My Kitchen is a captivating and
gripping read.
Unlikely Loves Jennifer S. Holland 2013-10-08 Unlikely Friendships is the
phenomenal New York Times bestseller that’s spent 44 weeks on the list and has
615,000 copies in print. It’s struck a chord with media, from CBS This Morning to
USA Today, and Temple Grandin has praised it as “amazing. It shows the power of
friendship.” Now its author, Jennifer Holland, who writes about animal
relationships with insight, compassion, and a fine narrative touch, explores
animal attachments that, in human terms, can only be called love. Packed with
beautiful, breathtaking full-color photographs, Unlikely Loves is a celebration of
love between species. Here are stories of parental love, like the Dalmatian who
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South Africa. Tucker—then a successful advertising executive—and a group of fellow
travelers found themselves surrounded by a pride of angry lions. There was no way
out, night had fallen, and the battery in their only flashlight was beginning to
flicker. Miraculously, a local medicine woman, with two youngsters in tow, passed,
trancelike and fearless, through the lions and escorted them all to safety. For
Tucker, that life-threatening experience became a life-changing one. She abandoned
her career, left Europe, and returned to Timbavati to track down the medicine
woman who had saved her: Maria Khosa. Upon seeing Tucker again, Khosa only smiled
and said, “What took you so long?” She had been expecting her, and there was so
much to do. Under Khosa’s shamanic tutelage, Tucker learned of her sacred destiny:
to be the “keeper of the white lions,” believed to be angelic beings sent to Earth
to save humanity at a time of crisis. Khosa also prophesized that the queen of the
white lions—the embodiment of the mother of Ra, the sun god—would soon be born, on
a day and in a place considered holy by Westerners. On December 25, 2000, in the
little South Africa town of Bethlehem, a snowy white lion cub, Marah, was born.
From the moment of her first meeting with Marah, Tucker’s story immediately takes
off into battle, as she dedicates her every waking moment to prying Marah and her
siblings from the grips of the trophy-hunting industry. Compellingly written in
the intimate style of a journal, Tucker describes with unflinching honesty her
fears, doubts, hopes, and dreams, all the while unfolding for us an unforgettable
tale of adventure, romance, spirituality, and most of all, justice.
The Disaster Artist Greg Sestero 2014-10-07 Presents a humorous ode to cinematic
hubris, discussing the story of the mysteriously wealthy misfit, Tommy Wiseau, the
producer, director, and star of the "The Room," which later became an
international cult film despite making no money at the box office.
Elephant Memories Cynthia Moss 2012-08-06 “A style so conversational…that I felt
like a privileged visitor riding beside her in her rickety Land-Rover as she
showed me around the park." —The New York Times Book Review Cynthia Moss spent
many years living in Kenya’s Amboseli National Park and studying the elephants
there, and her long-term research has revealed much of what we now know about
these complex and intelligent animals. In this book, she shares a more up-close
and personal perspective, chronicling the lives of the elephant families led by
matriarchs Teresia, Slit Ear, Torn Ear, Tania, and Tuskless, including a rare look
at calves and their development. This edition is also updated with a new
afterword, catching up on the families, covering current conservation issues, and
“celebrating a species from which we could learn some moral as well as zoological
lessons” (Chicago Tribune). “One is soon swept away by this ‘Babar’ for adults. By
the end, one even begins to feel an aversion for people. One wants to curse human
civilization and cry out, ‘Now God stand up for the elephants!’”—The New York
Times “Moss speaks to the general reader, with charm as well as scientific
authority…[An] elegantly written and ingeniously structured account.”—TheWall
Street Journal “Any reader interested in animals will be captivated.”—Publishers
Weekly
A Lion Called Christian Anthony Bourke 2009-03-10 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “A
stirring tale of a rare bond formed between humans and an animal.”—Time Two men.
One baby lion. What could go wrong? A Lion Called Christian tells the remarkable
story of how Anthony “Ace” Bourke and John Rendall, visitors to London from
Australia in 1969, bought a boisterous lion cub in the pet department of Harrods.
For several months, the three of them shared a flat above a furniture shop on
London’s King’s Road, where the charismatic and intelligent Christian quickly
became a local celebrity, cruising the streets in the back of a Bentley, popping
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in for lunch at a local restaurant, even posing for a fashion advertisement. But
the lion cub was growing up—fast—and soon even the walled church garden where he
went for exercise wasn’t large enough for him. How could Ace and John avoid having
to send Christian to a zoo for the rest of his life? A coincidental meeting with
English actors Virginia McKenna and Bill Travers, stars of the hit film Born Free,
led to Christian being flown to Kenya and placed under the expert care of the
“father of lions” George Adamson. Incredibly, when Ace and John returned to Kenya
to see Christian a year later, they received a loving welcome from their lion, who
was by then fully integrated into Africa and a life with other lions. A video of
this reunion has become a YouTube classic. Originally published in 1971, and now
fully revised and updated with more than 50 photographs of Christian from cuddly
cub in London to magnificent lion in Africa, A Lion Called Christian is a touching
and uplifting true story of an indelible human-animal bond. It is destined to
become one of the great classics of animal literature.
The Richest Man Who Ever Lived Steven K. Scott 2006-02-21 In this short, powerful
book, multimillionaire and bestselling author Steven K. Scott reveals King
Solomon’s breakthrough strategies to achieve a life of financial success and
personal fulfillment. Steve Scott flunked out of every job he held in his first
six years after college. He couldn’t succeed no matter how hard he tried. Then Dr.
Gary Smalley challenged him to study the book of Proverbs, promising that in doing
so he would achieve greater success and happiness than he had ever known. That
promise came true, making Scott a millionaire many times over. In The Richest Man
Who Ever Lived, Scott reveals Solomon’s key for winning every race, explains how
to resolve conflicts and turn enemies into allies, and discloses the five
qualities essential to becoming a valued and admired person at work and in your
personal life. Scott illustrates each of Solomon’s insights and strategies with
anecdotes about his personal successes and failures, as well as those of such
extraordinary people as Benjamin Franklin, Thomas Edison, Oprah Winfrey, Bill
Gates, and Steven Spielberg. At once inspiring and instructive, The Richest Man
Who Ever Lived weaves the timeless truths of one of our greatest works of
literature into a detailed roadmap for successful living today.
Zoology DK 2019-10-08 See the animal kingdom in all its glory, from jellyfish to
polar bears, with up-close details of their unique features from head to toe.
Filled with magnificent photographs that were specially commissioned for this book
and cannot be seen anywhere else. Written in association with the Smithsonian
Institution. This visual reference book starts with the question "what is an
animal?" and takes you through the animal kingdom - mammals, reptiles, birds, and
sea creatures. It uses a unique head-to-toe approach that showcases in spectacular
detail special features like the flight feathers of a parrot, the antenna of a
moth, or the tentacles of coral. This visual encyclopedia is filled with clear and
fascinating information on everything about the social lives of animals. Read
exciting stories like how animals communicate, defend their territories, and
attract mates. Learn how evolution has helped wildlife to adapt to their unique
environments, whether it's the ability to live in difficult habitats, adjust to
specific diets, or how they work physically. Humans have drawn and painted animals
for thousands of years. Zoology has included some of these, like early rock art
that depicts our awe of the animal kingdom or natural history artworks like those
commissioned by the Mughal Courts in the 1600s. Dramatic Wildlife Photography
Spectacular, never-before-seen photographs that will bring you close to many of
the world's most captivating and intriguing inhabitants. This book offers an
extraordinary introduction to the animal world by taking you through chapters that
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details their diversity. Go from head to toe in Zoology: - The animal kingdom Shape and size - Skeletons - Skins, coats, and armor - Senses - Mouth and jaws Legs, arms, tentacles, and tails - Fins, flippers, and paddles - Wings and
parachutes - Eggs and offspring
The 57 Bus Dashka Slater 2017-10-17 One teenager in a skirt. One teenager with a
lighter. One moment that changes both of their lives forever. If it weren’t for
the 57 bus, Sasha and Richard never would have met. Both were high school students
from Oakland, California, one of the most diverse cities in the country, but they
inhabited different worlds. Sasha, a white teen, lived in the middle-class
foothills and attended a small private school. Richard, a black teen, lived in the
crime-plagued flatlands and attended a large public one. Each day, their paths
overlapped for a mere eight minutes. But one afternoon on the bus ride home from
school, a single reckless act left Sasha severely burned, and Richard charged with
two hate crimes and facing life imprisonment. The 57 Bus is Dashka Slater's true
account of the case that garnered international attention and thrust both
teenagers into the spotlight.
Elephant Company Vicki Croke 2015-04-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A NEW YORK
TIMES NOTABLE BOOK The remarkable story of James Howard “Billy” Williams, whose
uncanny rapport with the world’s largest land animals transformed him from a
carefree young man into the charismatic war hero known as Elephant Bill In 1920,
Billy Williams came to colonial Burma as a “forest man” for a British teak
company. Mesmerized by the intelligence and character of the great animals who
hauled logs through the jungle, he became a gifted “elephant wallah.” In Elephant
Company, Vicki Constantine Croke chronicles Williams’s growing love for elephants
as the animals provide him lessons in courage, trust, and gratitude. Elephant
Company is also a tale of war and daring. When Japanese forces invaded Burma in
1942, Williams joined the elite British Force 136 and operated behind enemy lines.
His war elephants carried supplies, helped build bridges, and transported the sick
and elderly over treacherous mountain terrain. As the occupying authorities put a
price on his head, Williams and his elephants faced their most perilous test.
Elephant Company, cornered by the enemy, attempted a desperate escape: a risky
trek over the mountainous border to India, with a bedraggled group of refugees in
tow. Part biography, part war epic, Elephant Company is an inspirational narrative
that illuminates a little-known chapter in the annals of wartime heroism. Praise
for Elephant Company “This book is about far more than just the war, or even
elephants. This is the story of friendship, loyalty and breathtaking bravery that
transcends species. . . . Elephant Company is nothing less than a sweeping tale,
masterfully written.”—Sara Gruen, The New York Times Book Review “Splendid . . .
Blending biography, history, and wildlife biology, [Vicki Constantine] Croke’s
story is an often moving account of [Billy] Williams, who earned the sobriquet
‘Elephant Bill,’ and his unusual bond with the largest land mammals on earth.”—The
Boston Globe “Some of the biggest heroes of World War II were even bigger than you
thought. . . . You may never call the lion the king of the jungle again.”—New York
Post “Vicki Constantine Croke delivers an exciting tale of this elephant
whisperer–cum–war hero, while beautifully reminding us of the enduring bonds
between animals and humans.”—Mitchell Zuckoff, author of Lost in Shangri-La and
Frozen in Time
Modoc Ralph Helfer 1997 The greatest elephant story ever told, re-created by
Modoc's owner during the last twenty years of her seventy-eight-year life, the
story spans eight decades and three continents.
The Last Rhinos Graham Spence 2012-04-01 Another extraordinary story of life on a
modoc-story-greatest-elephant-lived

South African game reserve from the authors of The Elephant Whisperer. Lawrence
Anthony's South African game reserve is home to many animals he has saved, from a
remarkable herd of elephants to a badly behaved bushbaby called George. Described
as "the Indiana Jones of conservation", when one of his rhinos was brutally
slaughtered for her horn, he didn't hesitate to lead an armed response against the
poachers. Then he learned that there were only a handful of northern white rhinos
left in the wild, living in an area of the Congo controlled by the infamous Lord's
Resistance Army and soon to be hunted into extinction. Lawrence knew he had to
take action. What followed was an extraordinary adventure, as he headed into the
jungle to negotiate with the rebels, while battling to save his own animals from
terrible drought and to save the eyesight of his beloved elephant matriarch Nana.
The Last Rhinos is peopled with unforgettable characters, both human and animal,
and is a sometimes funny, sometimes moving, always exciting read.
Zamba Ralph Helfer 2009-10-13 When Ralph Helfer, now one of Hollywood's top animal
behaviorists, first began working, he was shocked by the cruelty that was accepted
practice in the field. He firmly believed in "affection training" -- that love,
not fear, should be the basis of any animal's development, even when dealing with
the most dangerous of creatures. Then Zamba came into his life -- an adorable
four-month-old lion cub that went on to prove Helfer's theories resoundingly
correct. Over the next eighteen years, Zamba would thrive and grow, and go on to
star in numerous motion pictures and television shows -- all the while developing
a deep and powerful bond of love and affection with the man who raised him. By
turns astonishing, hilarious, and poignant, Zamba is not only the unforgettable
story of the relationship that Helfer would come to consider one of the most
important in his life but also that of the amazing career and adventures of the
greatest lion in the world.
Gorilla vs. Leopard Jon Alan 2018-10-23 It’s fight time for the gorilla and the
leopard! One animal is The Showy Silverback, and the other animal is The Treetop
Terror. Both fighters know how to use strategy for their benefit. But which one
will be crowned champion of the Jungle War?
The Beauty of the Beasts Ralph Helfer 2014-04-29 A trainer shares true stories of
famous lion, orangutan, and other animal actors that “will hold readers
enthralled” (School Library Journal). They are major stars who do not speak a word
onscreen, yet are world famous for their compelling performances. Who are they?
The animal stars of the big screen, of course! In The Beauty of the Beasts, Ralph
Helfer shares with the reader his love of animals and his work with some of
Hollywood’s biggest stars: Clarence the Cross‐Eyed Lion, Gentle Ben, the Schlitz
Malt Liquor Bull, Clint Eastwood’s orangutan sidekick Clyde, and many more. Helfer
shares his philosophy on training these beautiful beasts to do amazing feats and
maximize their acting potential without coercion. Join Ralph Helfer in his
exploration of animal acting and read of his masterful use of TLC to work with
these phenomenal, non‐human actors.
The Elephant Whisperer Lawrence Anthony 2009-11-10 When South African
conservationist Lawrence Anthony was asked to accept a herd of "rogue" wild
elephants on his Thula Thula game reserve in Zululand, his common sense told him
to refuse. But he was the herd's last chance of survival: they would be killed if
he wouldn't take them. In order to save their lives, Anthony took them in. In the
years that followed he became a part of their family. And as he battled to create
a bond with the elephants, he came to realize that they had a great deal to teach
him about life, loyalty, and freedom. The Elephant Whisperer is a heartwarming,
exciting, funny, and sometimes sad account of Anthony's experiences with these
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huge yet sympathetic creatures. Set against the background of life on an African
game reserve, with unforgettable characters and exotic wildlife, it is a
delightful book that will appeal to animal lovers and adventurous souls
everywhere.
Ballet for Martha Jan Greenberg 2010-08-03 A picture book about the making of
Martha Graham's Appalachian Spring, her most famous dance performance Martha
Graham : trailblazing choreographer Aaron Copland : distinguished American
composer Isamu Noguchi : artist, sculptor, craftsman Award-winning authors Jan
Greenberg and Sandra Jordan tell the story behind the scenes of the collaboration
that created APPALACHIAN SPRING, from its inception through the score's
composition to Martha's intense rehearsal process. The authors' collaborator is
two-time Sibert Honor winner Brian Floca, whose vivid watercolors bring both the
process and the performance to life.
The Last Rhinos Lawrence Anthony 2012-07-03 When Lawrence Anthony learned that the
northern white rhino, living in the war-ravaged Congo, was on the very brink of
extinction, he knew he had to act. If the world lost the sub-species, it would be
the largest land mammal since the woolly mammoth to go extinct. In The Last
Rhinos, Anthony recounts his attempts to save these remarkable animals. The demand
for rhino horns in the Far East has turned poaching into a dangerous black market
that threatens the lives of not just these rare beasts, but also the rangers who
protect them. The northern white rhino's last refuge was in an area controlled by
the infamous Lord's Resistance Army, one of the most vicious rebel groups in the
world. In the face of unmoving government bureaucracy, Anthony made a perilous
journey deep into the jungle to try to find and convince them to help save the
rhino. An inspiring story of conservation in the face of brutal war and
bureaucratic quagmires, The Last Rhinos will move animal lovers everywhere.
An African Love Story Daphne Sheldrick 2012-03-01 Daphne Sheldrick's best-selling
love story of romance, life and elephants, An African Love Story: Love, Life and
Elephants is an incredible story from Africa's greatest living conservationist. A
typical day for Daphne involves rescuing baby elephants from poachers; finding
homes for orphan elephants, all the while campaigning the ever-present threat of
poaching for the ivory trade. An African Love Story is the incredible memoir of
her life. It tells two stories - one is the extraordinary love story which
blossomed when Daphne fell head over heels with Tsavo Game Park and its famous
warden, David Sheldrick. The second is the love story of how Daphne and David, who
devoted their lives to saving elephant orphans, at first losing every infant under
the age of two until Daphne at last managed to devise the first-ever milk formula
which would keep them alive. 'Compulsively readable', Mail on Sunday 'An
enchanting memoir', Telegraph Daphne Sheldrick has spent her entire life in Kenya.
For over 25 years, she and her husband, David, the famous founder of the the giant
Tsavo National Park, raised and rehabilitated back into the wild orphans of
misfortune from many different wild species. These included elephants, rhinos,
buffaloes, zebra, eland, kudu, impala, warthogs and many other smaller animals. In
2006 she was made Dame Commander of the British Empire by the Queen.
The Greatest Hoax James M. Inhofe 2012-02 The author presents his perspectives and
opinions on the proposed "carbon taxes" and energy regulations currently part of
the global warming debate among members of the Congress and the U.S. government.
The Dirty Life Kristin Kimball 2011-04-12 Documents the first year spent by the
Harvard-graduate author with her new husband on their sustainable farm in the
Adirondacks, describing how she withdrew from big-city life to be married in their
barn loft, the difficult obstacles they faced attempting to provide a whole diet
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for one hundred locals, and the rewards of a physical-labor lifestyle.
An Unforgettable World Juan C Piñeiro Escoriaza 2020-05-18 Think of all the
amazing places on earth to discover, the incredible animals living in their
natural habitat, and those fleeting moments in nature that only you'll get to see.
A child's imagination is only limited by what it can dream. This story helps
children look and think about our world that is full of wonders. From animals to
landscapes to stargazing, there are so many things we have experienced and have
yet to experience. As you read it with your children, you may start reaching for a
backpack and walking stick yourself. Not only does it help children see new
possibilities, but it also encourages readers to live in the moment. Fun to read
for adults and easy for children to read all by themselves as they grow into it,
with simple words and illustrations that give clues to their meaning.
Love, Life, and Elephants Daphne Sheldrick 2012-05-08 Daphne Sheldrick, whose
family arrived in Africa from Scotland in the 1820s, is the first person ever to
have successfully hand-reared newborn elephants. Her deep empathy and
understanding, her years of observing Kenya's rich variety of wildlife, and her
pioneering work in perfecting the right husbandry and milk formula have saved
countless elephants, rhinos, and other baby animals from certain death. In this
heartwarming and poignant memoir, Daphne shares her amazing relationships with a
host of orphans, including her first love, Bushy, a liquid-eyed antelope; RickeyTickey-Tavey, the little dwarf mongoose; Gregory Peck, the busy buffalo weaver
bird; Huppety, the mischievous zebra; and the majestic elephant Eleanor, with whom
Daphne has shared more than forty years of great friendship. But this is also a
magical and heartbreaking human love story between Daphne and David Sheldrick, the
famous Tsavo Park warden. It was their deep and passionate love, David's
extraordinary insight into all aspects of nature, and the tragedy of his early
death that inspired Daphne's vast array of achievements, most notably the founding
of the world-renowned David Sheldrick Wildlife Trust and the Orphans' Nursery in
Nairobi National Park, where Daphne continues to live and work to this day.
Encompassing not only David and Daphne's tireless campaign for an end to poaching
and for conserving Kenya's wildlife, but also their ability to engage with the
human side of animals and their rearing of the orphans expressly so they can
return to the wild, Love, Life, and Elephants is alive with compassion and humor,
providing a rare insight into the life of one of the world's most remarkable
women.
Modoc Ralph Helfer 2009-04-09 Chronicles the life and times of an elephant and her
devoted companion and trainer, who journeyed from a small German circus town to
international stardom in the Greatest Show on Earth to a tragic twenty-year
separation
Jumbo Paul Chambers 2013-04-19 A magical blend of true story and popular science,
''Jumbo'' is the wonderful, colourful biography of the greatest elephant ever
known. Born in Africa in 1863, Jumbo was orphaned by ivory - hunters, 'rescued'
and taken to France. Mistaken for a runt, he was sold to London Zoo, where he
became the favourite of the British populace, from Queen Victoria to the young
Winston Churchill - until, talent - spotted by the American circus - owner P.T.
Barnum, and despite public outcry and Royal protestations, he was taken across the
Atlantic to New York. There, having once more conquered public hearts and now a
beast of giant proportions, he 'befriended' a smaller elephant, Tom Thumb - in
saving whose life he was to meet a tragic end.This book not only unravels the
story, but also looks at Jumbo from a zoologist's point of view. Why was he
thought to be a runt? What helped or hindered him in adapting to unfamiliar
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surroundings from one hemisphere to the other? How was he likely to have reacted
to the overwhelming public attention - and to isolation from his natural habitat?
The author draws illuminatingly on modern knowledge of elephant behaviour and
biology to shed light on the mysteries surrounding Jumbo's life.
What Elephants Know Eric Dinerstein 2016-05-04 Abandoned in the jungle of the
Nepalese Borderlands, two-year-old Nandu is found living under the protective
watch of a pack of wild dogs. From his mysterious beginnings, fate delivers him to
the King's elephant stable, where he is raised by unlikely parents-the wise head
of the stable, Subba-sahib, and Devi Kali, a fierce and affectionate female
elephant. When the king's government threatens to close the stable, Nandu, now
twelve, searches for a way to save his family and community. A risky plan could be
the answer. But to succeed, they'll need a great tusker. The future is in Nandu's
hands as he sets out to find a bull elephant and bring him back to the
Borderlands. In simple poetic prose, author Eric Dinerstein brings to life Nepal's
breathtaking jungle wildlife and rural culture, as seen through the eyes of a
young outcast, struggling to find his place in the world.
The Last Giants Levison Wood 2020-11-03 From the award-winning explorer, “an
entertaining summary of what we know about the elephant, and a call to change our
behavior to ensure its survival” (Daily Mail). The Last Giants satisfies British
explorer Levison Wood’s lifelong desire to learn more about the majestic African
elephant. These giants trek through some of Africa’s most magnificent landscapes
as they go in search of life-giving waters and pastures. El Nino’s droughts and an
insatiable ivory trade have cut African elephant numbers by a third in the last
decade alone, and if elephants disappear entirely, Africa’s entire ecosystem could
collapse. But Botswana has become a safe haven, where one-sixth of the world’s
elephants now reside. Each year their numbers grow and an incredible migration
takes place, which Wood witnesses and records. He teams up with local trackers to
gain insight into how this iconic species survives, camps out in the wild, meets
the people and tribes living on the migration’s path, and joins the park rangers
whose job it is to protect these land goliaths, equipped with his “good eye for
detail and better ear for dialogue” (The Wall Street Journal). “Adventurer Wood
followed elephants on a 650-mile migration across Botswana for a British
television program. This fascinating companion volume to that series examines the
past, present, and future of the African elephant.” —Library Journal (starred
review) “A smart, inviting portrait of elephants from a keen-eyed observer.”
—Kirkus Reviews “A rewarding look at the habits and habitats of the African
elephant . . . Comprehensively yet accessibly conveying Wood’s lifelong
fascination with African elephants, his discussion will appeal to anyone keen on
learning more about them.” —Publishers Weekly
Elephant Bill James Howard Williams 1955
The Emotional Lives of Animals Marc Bekoff 2010-10-05 Based on award-winning
scientist Marc Bekoff’s years studying social communication in a wide range of
species, this important book shows that animals have rich emotional lives. Bekoff
skillfully blends extraordinary stories of animal joy, empathy, grief,
embarrassment, anger, and love with the latest scientific research confirming the
existence of emotions that common sense and experience have long implied. Filled
with Bekoff’s light humor and touching stories, The Emotional Lives of Animals is
a clarion call for reassessing both how we view animals and how we treat them.
The Cowboy and His Elephant Malcolm Macpherson 2007-04-01 In the late 1980s, a
female baby elephant was born into a herd that lived on the plains of southern
Africa. Her mother has carried her for two years, and normally she would have
modoc-story-greatest-elephant-lived

nursed her for five more. But the close-knit family of wild elephants was to face
a predator for which it was no match--humans. In a "cull," her family was
slaughtered in a few moments. Only the newborn female's life was spared. Terrified
and bewildered the young elephant was transported to America to be sold. There she
met the person who was to change her life forever. Bob Norris is a cowboy with an
enormous empathy for animals that overwhelms his other emotions. He was raised
with a pet bear and as a boy decided to become a real cowboy. He saw his dream
come true in Colorado on one of the larger horse-and-cattle ranches in America.
Handsome as a movie star, he became the Marlboro Man and appeared on TV and on
billboards around the world. But with the passing of years, and with his own
family grown up, he felt the need for something that he could not name. When she
came into his life by happenstance, the hurt, vulnerable little elephant tapped
the fullness of Bob's empathy, and an incredible bond between the most unlikely of
friends was forged. Bob adopted the baby orphan elephant--named Amy--and patiently
set about helping her recover from the trauma of her ordeal. He had never seen a
real African elephant up close, except in zoos. He was a horseman and breeder of
champion quarter horses. But through close observation, gentle training, humor,
and endless perseverance, Bob gradually coaxed Amy into overcoming her mistrust of
humans, and indeed, her fear of the world. The little elephant became a "hand" on
Bob's ranch, tending to simple chores, riding the fences, and shadowing Bob on his
horse. She developed a winning personality, and a strong character, and became a
beloved member of the Norris family and partner to the ranch hands. But Bob knew
from the start that the ultimate goal was for Amy to regain her confidence and her
independence - even, if it were possible, to go back to the savannahs of Africa.
This is the true story of how Amy and Bob came together. No one who reads The
Cowboy and His Elephant can fail to be moved by such a simple tale of unlikely
love.
Mosey Ralph Helfer 2002 Tells the true story of a boy's devotion to a beloved
circus elephant and the ordeals they endured to stay together.
The Elephant Keeper Christopher Nicholson 2009-08-04 “Intensely moving. [An]
exceptional novel.” —Boston Globe A poignant and magical story set in eighteenthcentury England, The Elephant Keeper by Christopher Nicholson is the tale of two
baby elephants and the young man who accidentally finds himself their guardian.
Every reader who was enchanted by Sara Gruen’s Water for Elephants or enthralled
by When Elephants Weep will adore Nicholson’s The Elephant Keeper—a masterful
blending of historical novel, coming-of-age tale, animal adventure, and love
story.
Elephant Dawn Sharon Pincott 2016-06-01 'A book to take readers into another
world.' - Caroline Jones AO, presenter, Australian Story 'A raw, honest story that
needs to be heard.' - Tony Park, bestselling author of An Empty Coast 'This
mesmerizing book is not just about a love of elephants, it is also about the
indomitable spirit of someone who followed her passion.' - Cynthia Moss, worldrenowned elephant specialist, celebrated in the BBC's Echo of the Elephants In
2001, Sharon Pincott traded her privileged life as a high-flying corporate
executive to start a new one with the Presidential Elephants of Zimbabwe. She was
unpaid, untrained, self-funded and arrived with the starry-eyed idealism of most
foreigners during early encounters with Africa. For thirteen years - the worst in
Zimbabwe's volatile history - this intrepid Australian woman lived in the Hwange
bush fighting for the lives of these elephants, forming an extraordinary and lifechanging bond with them. Powerfully moving, sometimes disturbing and often very
funny, Elephant Dawn is a celebration of love, courage and honour amongst our
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The World's Greatest Elephant Ralph Helfer 2006 Born on the same day in the same
German town, Bram and his elephant, Modoc, grew up side by side. Their circus act
brought them wide fame, but their incredible bond would also lead to a series of
adventures with danger at every turn.
The Elephant's Secret Sense Caitlin O'Connell 2008-09-01 From an internationally
renowned field scientist comes this fascinating story of her unexpected discovery
of a RsecretS new mode of elephant communication. This unforgettable journey takes
readers into the wilds of Africa where naturalists do their difficult work in a
troubled land.

greatest land mammals. With resilience beyond measure, Sharon earns the supreme
right to call them family.
Ballet of the Elephants Leda Schubert 2006-04-04 The story of how "Circus polka" a
dance of 50 elephants and 50 ballerinas, choreographed by George Balanchine, was
created.
Jeremy and Amy: The Extraordinary True Story of One Man and His Orang-Utan Jeremy
Keeling 2010-07-01 This is a high-wire adventure story of grit and determination,
and of love, hope and 88 Capuchin monkeys in the back of a Hercules transport
plane, but most of all, at its heart, it is an inspiring tale of the life-changing
bond between one man and his ape.
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